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Date: May 11, 2019 
To: COMO Kirkwood, DCOS McFarren, D11NR Board and Staff Members 
From: Robert Vanderhyde, DSO-CM 
Subj: Staff Report - May 2019 

Highlights 
◊ ACV on Display 
◊ Callouts 
◊ Watch Officers and Responders 
◊ HF Training Continues 

Details 
♦ The ACV was displayed at AirSta San Francisco and Has been requested for a PA 

event on May 18 
♦ A callout was made for a search assist but was cancelled when it became a 

recovery.  
♦ A big Thank You to those who serve as Auxiliary Watch Officers and those who 

are willing to respond to requests to assistance. 
♦ Message handling training following USCG procedures and protocol continues on 

the weekly HF nets.   

Future Events 
❖ Fall PCA Fair 
❖ Communications Exercise, date TBA 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Robert Vanderhyde 
DSO-CM, District 11NR 
Cell: (530) 941-4567 
r21vande@charter.net 
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